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Attachments: Parliament Map.docx
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Kia ora 
 
Please accept my apologies for the delay in our response to  your query, it seems to have taken
some time for your email to make it to my team.
 
Our public data and aerial imagery is available under creative commons 4.0. All that would be
required is for WCC to be referenced / given credit as the source.
 
Kind regards,
Amanda

Amanda Brown (she/her)
Senior Spatial Analyst | Corporate GIS | Smart Council | Wellington City Council
E amanda.brown@wcc.govt.nz | W Wellington.govt.nz

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its
contents.
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated.

 
 

 
On Wed, 21 Sep 7:57 AM ,  < > wrote:
Tēnā koe,
 
As you may be aware, the Independent Police Conduct Authority is conducting a review of
the Police handling of the protest at Parliament earlier this year.
 
We would like to use the attached map in our report (obtained from your maps section) but
there may be potential intellectual property issues in doing so.
 
Are you able to provide us with permission to use the map?
 
Thank you.
 
Ngã mihi
 
 

Parliament Protest Review Team 
Independent Police Conduct Authority/Mana Whanonga Pirihimana Motuhake
PO Box 25221, Wellington 6146, Aotearoa New Zealand



www.ipca.govt.nz

 
Caution: If you have received this message in error please notify the sender immediately and delete this message
along with any attachments.  Please treat the contents of this message as private and confidential. Thank you.
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